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National President Message 

Dear Alpha Mu Gamma Members,

These last six months have been very exciting for Alpha Mu Gamma. Our Organization has experienced several 
major changes including the relocation of its Headquarters, the hiring of a new Administrative Assistant and the 
unveiling of a new website. We believe all of these changes will bring more visibility to our Society. We are still 
in the adjustment phase, so please be patient with us but don’t hesitate to let us know of your needs. 

The National Office is now relocated at Fairfield University, home of the Eta Pi chapter. I would like to express 
my gratitude to Professor Eileen Wilkinson, former Alpha Mu Gamma President and faculty Advisor of Eta Pi and 
her colleagues for generously opening their University to our Society. Eileen is altruistically serving AMG by 
supervising the daily functions of the Office and the job of our new Administrative Assistant, Ms. Leslie Brazier. 
Thank you Eileen for your hard work and your commitment to our Society!

Leslie also has been working really hard in these last couple of months filing orders, updating records and making 
sure the posters for National Foreign Language week are distributed. If you need to contact Leslie, please email 
her at:  AMGNational@fairfield.edu

Alpha Mu Gamma National also has a new website, so if you haven’t done so yet, please take the time to 
familiarize yourself with the website as it contains important and interesting information:  www.amgnational.org 

I would like to make a special appeal to all of you to encourage your students to apply to the Scholarships AMG 
offers. Included in the newsletter you will find the forms, however forms may also be downloaded from our 
website as Word documents.  The scholarships offer a great opportunity for our members to get the recognition 
they deserve for their language study. Please, take some time to share this information with your students. 

Additionally, we have a number of positions for Regional Vice President vacant.  Please, refer to the website to 
see what those are. If you are interested in filling one of the positions, contact us through the website or send an 
email to Leslie at AMG Headquarters. The Regional Vice Presidents play an integral part spreading the word 
about our organization and recruiting new members. We would be grateful if you consider serving in this capacity.

Best wishes to all for a fruitful semester. Continue your search with eyes aloft,

Sincerely, 

Beatriz Gómez Acuña, Ph.D 
AMG National President, Theta Upsilon Chapter 
bgomez@elmhurst.edu 

Published at the National Office, Fairfield University             Fairfield, CT    (203) 254-4000  x2676   

http://www.amgnational.org
mailto:bgomez@elmhurst.edu
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From	the	desk	of	the	National	Executive	Secretary	
and	the	Advisor	of	Nu	Iota	Chapter 

I hope your school year started off great.  Now, as we approach the end of the fall semester, our lives are 
getting pretty busy with final exam preparations, writing papers, grading and submitting final grades.  
But despite all of this busy work, Alpha Mu Gamma continues to prosper.  

We have a new location for the National Headquarters at Fairfield University, a new administrative 
assistant, Leslie Brazier  and a new website created by Ariadne Abrusci, a French major at Elmhurst 
College (Theta Upsilon Chapter).  All of this was made possible through the cooperation of many AMG 
members.  

Personally, I like to set goals for myself at the beginning of an academic year.  One such goal as faculty 
advisor for Nu Iota Chapter, is to be more intentional about recruiting talented students into the 
organization.  Those of us who attended the National convention here at USC Upstate were impressed 
by the zeal of the students who presented papers.  Kudos to them and to their advisors!  

As you plan for the spring semester, let me encourage you to continue advancing international 
competence through world languages and cultures by advocating world 
language study in this country and abroad. 

Have a great semester! 

June C. D. Carter 
National Secretary 
University of South Carolina Upstate 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Language Conferences 

Although AMG will not be officially represented at language conferences, we hope that many 
of you will take the opportunity to attend one or two this academic year.  If you gave or are 
giving a presentation at a conference, we would love to hear about it.   Please send us a 
summary, so that we can include it in a future newsletter. 

Dates for some 2016-2017 Conferences: 

ACTFL November 18-20, 2016 Boston, MA 2017 Nashville, TN,  Nov. 17-19 
AATG November 18-20, 2016 Boston, MA 2017 Nashville, TN,  Nov. 17-19 
AATSP  July 8-11, 2016 Miami, FL 2017 dates TBA 
AATF July 3-6, 2016 Austin, TX 2017 St. Louis, MO, July 16-19 
MLA January 5-8, 2017 Philadelphia, PA 2018 New York, NY,  Jan. 4-7 
NECTFL February 9-11, 2017 New York, NY 2018   
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Comments	from	the	Administrative	Assistant	

Greetings from the National Headquarters! 

As most of you already know, the National Headquarters relocated to Fairfield 
University in Fairfield, Connecticut over the summer.  After having been located 
in LACC for 85 years, there was a lot of material that needed to be shipped and 
then sorted at the new location.  The headquarters is up and running, but the 
filing, sorting and digitalization will continue for the foreseeable future. 

Please make note of the following information: 

amgnational.org 

AMGNational@fairfield.edu  

I am in the process of updating our data base and converting hard copies of files to digital files.  
Although I have contacted all chapter advisors to verify contact information, several emails have 
bounced back, which may mean that some advisors have passed the advisor position to a new faculty 
member, but have not notified the National Headquarters.  If you haven’t already done so, please verify 
your mailing address.  In order to help me keep records current, please also send me the names of new 
advisors if you should vacate your position. 

Placing Orders 
The procedure for placing orders for certificates, pins, honor cords, etc. has changed!  Instructions are on 
the order forms, but here is a summary: 
 •Order forms are available on the website (Click on the ‘store’ tab):  amgnational.org  
 •All orders and lists of new members must be typed 
 •Orders should be EMAILED to me at the headquarter:  AMGNational@fairfield.edu 
 •Payment AND a hard copy of the order should be sent to the Treasurer: 
 Dr. Matt Borden, AMG Treasurer 

Department of Modern Languages 
Carthage College 
2001 Alford Park Drive 
Kenosha, WI  53140 

 •Orders will be mailed as soon as checks are received. 

http://amgnational.org
mailto:AMGNational@fairfield.edu
http://amgnational.org
mailto:AMGNational@fairfield.edu
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National Foreign Language Week  (March 5-11, 2017) 
NFLW Posters:   
All chapters will be receiving one NFLW Poster.  Additional posters are available for purchase.  A 
picture of this year’s poster, as well as information for ordering additional posters is on page 5 of this 
newsletter. 
Gubernatorial Proclamations: 
Regional VPs need to contact the Governors of the states in their territories to request Proclamations for 
NFLW.  You will receive a sample letter to use as a guide. 

Regional Vice Presidents 
There are currently several openings for Regional Vice Presidents, which we would like to fill as soon as 
possible.  If you are a faculty advisor for a chapter in one of the geographical regions with a vacancy, 
please consider stepping up to fill the position.  Regions consisting of more than one state may be split 
up, if necessary.  Please contact the National Office to express your interest: 
AMGNational@fairfield.edu 

Vacant Regional Vice President Positions: 
•Alabama •Colorado, Idaho, Montana &Wyoming 
•Arizona, Nevada, Utah •North Carolina 
•Ohio & Tennessee •Oklahoma 
•US Virgin Islands •Indiana & Kentucky 

DUTIES OF REGIONAL VP 

"The principle duties and main job of a Regional Vice-President are:  
 
• To spread the word of AMG in the area as well as representing and promoting the Society in their    
 geographical region.  
• Encouraging the formation of new chapters…. promote the organization in local universities,   
 colleges and high schools 
• Re-activating dormant chapters  
• Being the primary contact with the chapters in their region.  
• Presiding at the installation of new chapters in their respective region, if convenient and possible.  
• Promoting the observation of National Foreign Language Week.  
• Soliciting the Governor of their State to issue a Proclamation for National Foreign Language Week (NFLW) 
 and designating a chapter from each state in their region, to do likewise. 
• Serve as a liaison between the state/region and the national office 

I look forward to working with you.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 
Leslie Brazier 
Administrative Assistant, AMG National 

mailto:AMGNational@fairfield.edu
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National Foreign Language Week 

Below is a reproduction of the 2017 NFLW poster, a copy of which has been sent to all chapters.  Any 
chapter that has not received a copy should inform us via email, and we will send one out.  Chapters 
needing extra copies may purchase them for $6.00 each (plus $6.00 S/H for up to 6 posters).  For further 
information, please contact Leslie Brazier at the National Headquarters: AMGNational@fairfield.edu  
 

       

mailto:AMGNational@fairfield.edu
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36th National Convention 

The National Office is putting out a call for chapters to consider hosting 
the 36th National Convention.  Last spring the 35th Convention was hosted 
by the Nu Iota Chapter at the University of South Carolina Upstate in 
Spartanburg, SC.  It was a huge success!  

Ideally, the next convention would take place in either the fall of 2017 or 
the spring of 2018, but the hosting institution will have some leeway in 
choosing the dates for the event. 

If your chapter is interested in possibly hosting the next convention, please contact the National 
Headquarters.  You will receive further information, as well as answers to any of your questions 
from advisors who have hosted the event in the past. 

We hope to have several proposals on the table for hosting this event.  A National Convention 
puts your university, as well as your chapter, in the spotlight and will help give recognition to the 
language program at an institution.  It is also a perfect opportunity to meet and to get to know 
other advisors and AMG student members ... to exchange ideas ... to learn from other's 
experiences ... to be a member of the family! 

Please contact us soon if you are interested in this opportunity! 

Products available for purchase 
Please visit our website to see the full line of items that are available for purchase.  Below are some 
featured items that are available: 

AMG HONOR CORDS 

  
The double gold colored honor cords with tussles can be worn 
during the chapter induction ceremony as well as at graduation (if 
the institution regulation permits their wearing!). 

The price for the Honor Cords is: $10 if ordered and shipped with other 
materials or $12 if ordered separately. This includes S&H by 1st class mail.   
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LICENSE PLATE FRAMES 
These license plate frames are made of sturdy plastic and 

are a great, affordable way for AMG Members to show 

their pride in their achievement in foreign language 

study.  The frames can also be adapted to be used as a 

picture frame that can feature a photo from an AMG 

initiation ceremony or other event. 

The price per frame is $5.00 

AMG TOTE BAGS 

  

 The AMG tote bags are made of sturdy cloth material.   

 The price per bag is $10, which includes S&H.” 

AMG T-SHIRTS 

We still have a few T-Shirts in stock.  All are size XL.  The price per shirt is $10.00 

If there is a demand for T-Shirts in 
more sizes, we will consider ordering 
more.  Let us know if you like the 
current design.  We are open to 
suggestions for updating the graphics! 



Alpha Mu Gamma Newsletter     Fall 2016– page 8	

Alpha Mu Gamma
THE NATIONAL ALPHA MU GAMMA SCHOLARSHIPS 

2017-2018 
APPLICATIONS ARE DUE FEBRUARY 1ST 

Application forms are available on the website:  amgnational.org 

THE SUBMISSION PROCEDURE HAS CHANGED.  PLEASE READ THE 
INFORMATION BELOW. 

ELIGIBILITY:  Scholarship opportunities are available through the National Scholarship 
Committee of Alpha Mu Gamma, on a competitive basis.  All FULL MEMBERS (undergraduates & 
graduates) of Alpha Mu Gamma are eligible to apply.  The scholarships must be used for continued 
study of a foreign language and may be applied to study at any accredited academic institution during 
the summer or fall/spring 2017-2018. 

AWARDS: 
 • $1,000 Goddard, Indovina & Krakowski Scholarship.  [3 awards are available] 
 • $500 James Fonseca Scholarship for the study of Spanish or Esperanto 
 • $500 Sister Eloise-Thérése Scholarship for the study of languages other than Spanish or    
          Esperanto 

HOW TO SUBMIT AN APPLICATION:  Collect all of the documents listed below and mail 
them in one packet directly to the Chair of the Scholarship committee, OR your AMG Advisor may scan 
the documents and email the complete packet to the Chair of the Scholarship committee. 

 • An official Alpha Mu Gamma application must be used.  All information must be TYPED.   
   Applicants should pay particular attention to the “Personal Statement/Essay”, as it weighs heavily  
  in the evaluation process.   

 • Have 3 qualified persons (e.g. professors or employers) fill out the “Recommendation for Alpha  
  Mu Gamma Scholarship” form.  ONE of the recommendations must be from your AMG  
  advisor.  

 • The recommendations must be TYPED.  They may return the recommendation to you in a sealed  
   envelope. 

 • An OFFICIAL transcript is required. 

 • A photocopy of your Full Alpha Mu Gamma Membership certificate is required. 

http://amgnational.org
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DEADLINE:   
 COMPLETE Application packets must be received no later than FEBRUARY 1, 2017 

 The deadline will be strictly observed.  Incomplete submissions will not be considered. 

CRITERIA FOR SELECTION: 
 1. ALPHA MU GAMMA Full Membership 
 2. Demonstrate excellence in foreign language study and further study by:  
   Student’s essay 
   Participation in Chapter activities 
   Cumulative GPA 
   Foreign Language courses GPA 
 3. Recommendations 
 4. Preference is given to foreign language majors and minors 

NOTIFICATION OF WINNERS:  Scholarship winners will be notified by the end of April 
2017, and will receive further instructions.  Payment from the Alpha Mu Gamma National Office will be 
made after the beginning of the term for which the award is made (summer or fall), upon receipt of 
enrollment verification from the registrar where the recipient is enrolled, confirming a continuing study 
of a foreign language. 

SEND OR EMAIL YOUR COMPLETE PACKET OF DOCUMENTS TO: 

Dr. Eileen M. Wilkinson 
Chair, AMG Scholarship Committee 
Department of Modern Languages and Literatures 
Fairfield University 
1073 North Benson Road 
Fairfield, CT 06824 

ewilkinson@fairfield.edu 



Alpha Mu Gamma Newsletter   Fall  2016– page 10	

 
A New Addition to Our Family 

The National Office extends its warmest welcome to 
our latest chapter: Xi Phi, at Washington Adventist 
University in Takoma Park, Maryland. which was 
granted its charter on November 10, 2016. It brings 
the total of AMG chapters to 358. 

Washington Adventist University has 1,300 students and offers a choice of two languages French and 
Spanish.  The application for its charter was submitted by Violeta Donovan, Associate Professor of 
Language. 

Chapter Reports 

Theta Upsilon chapter at Elmhurst College in Elmhurst, Illinois hosted several activities this fall.  In September 
the chapter hosted an informal Welcome Back Party for all World Language Students.  Students played games 
in different languages, including Scattergories and Karaoke.  In October the chapter sponsored a lecture/
presentation by Mary Sytsma and Dr. Beatrice Kadangs about the AIDS epidemic in Nigeria.  The chapter is 
sponsoring ad leading a campus-wide food drive to benefit the Gweimen Center in November and December.  
This center is located in Carol Stream (IL) and has as their main goal “to empower widows and orphans of the 
HIV/AIDS epidemic through holistic and sustainable development.”  The chapter faculty advisor is Dr. Beatriz 
Gómez Acuña, Ph.D 

Eta Pi chapter at Fairfield University admitted 67 new members this fall.  The new members will be formally 
inducted into Alpha Mu Gamma in a ceremony in March.  This semester, we consolidated our usual monthly 
International Meet and Greets into a larger event that took place in October.  The Fall Social Event was open to 
AMG members and the rest of the student body, including international students.  Students were given canvas 
bags onto which they painted fall or Halloween designs.  This was an opportunity for International students to 
mingle with Americans to learn about Halloween and Thanksgiving!  Dr. Zoe Erotopoulos, a co-advisor of the 
chapter, helped organize a campus visit of 20 students and 2 of their professors from Nimes, France.  The French 
students met with our own students as well as the International students on campus for a social event, which 
included a Question and Answer session.  There was a very interesting and animated exchange of information 
among the students.  The chapter faculty advisors are Dr. Zoe Erotopoulos and Dr. Eileen M. Wilkinson. 

Nu Iota chapter at University of South Carolina-Upstate, Spartanburg, SC, has	had	a	great	start	this	semester,	
beginning	with	our	participation	in	Premiere	Fair,	where student organizations, campus services and 
community businesses and organizations are highlighted through individual booths that supply students and 
faculty with information about their organization.  We were able to speak with many students who were unaware 
of our organization and the fact that high achievers in world languages can become members of this collegiate 
honor society during their first year of foreign language study in college. 
     Our chapter is also congratulating three members of Nu Iota for their accomplishments.  Veronica Bell, 
President, received a scholarship to support her studies in Alicante, Spain fall semester.  Rachel Baylor, 
Secretary, was the first player in USC Upstate history to be selected the ASUN Scholar-Athlete of the Year and 
the first to make the All-Academic Team for more than one season. The All-Academic Team recognizes student-
athletes who excel both on the field and in the classroom.   Theodore  Kountourogiannis,  a senior English major 
from Niagara Falls, Ontario, was named to the ASUN Men’s Cross Country All-American Team. 
     Nu Iota sends its greetings to all of the AMG family!  The chapter faculty advisor is Dr. June Carter. 



Alpha Mu Gamma Newsletter   Fall  2016– page 11	
ALPHA MU GAMMA 

NEW ELECTED MEMBERS OF THE NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 
2016-2017 

National President:  
 Dr. Beatriz Gómez-Acuňa   (Elmhurst College, Elmhurst, Illinois – Theta Upsilon chapter)  
First Vice-President: 
 Covadonga Arango-Martin   (Fairfield University, Fairfield, Connecticut - Eta Pi chapter) 
National Executive Secretary: 
        Dr. June Carter      (University of South Carolina-Upstate, Spartanburg, SC - Nu Iota ) 
National Treasurer: 
 Dr. Matt Borden  (Carthage College- Kenosha, Wisconsin, Pi chapter) 
Intercultural Relations Chairperson : 
  Dr. David Aliano  ( College of Mount St. Vincent - New York,  Beta Xi chapter) 
Scholarship Chairperson : 
 Dr. Eileen Wilkinson  (Fairfield University, Fairfield, Connecticut – Eta Pi chapter) 

Regional Vice Presidents 

[1] Alabama:    [Vacant] 
[2] Arizona, Nevada & Utah:       [Vacant] 
3] Arkansas, New Mexico & Texas: 
 Dr. Miguel Estrada   (Houston) Baptist University, Texas - Iota Rho chapter) 
[4] California, Oregon & Utah: 
 Dr. Lourdes E. Morales-Gudmundson (La Sierra University, Riverside, CA- Gamma Tau) 
[5] South Carolina: 
 Dr. June C. D. Carter    (University of South Carolina, Upstate, SC -  Nu Iota chapter) 
[6] North Carolina:                  [Vacant] 
[7] Colorado, Idaho, Montana & Wyoming:   [Vacant] 
[8] Dakotas: 
 Katherine Stevenson   (Jamestown College, Jamestown, North Dakota – Mu Rho chapter) 
[9] Delaware, Maryland, & Washington D.C.:       
 Dr. Patricia Siew Seuchie    (Christopher Newport University, VA, Lambda Eta chapter)) 
[10] Florida: 
 Dr. Frederic  Leveziel     (University of South Florida - Xi Nu chapter) 
[11] Georgia:                                [Vacant] 
[12] Illinois, & Michigan: 
 Dr. Beatriz Gómez Acuña   (Elmhurst College, Illinois  - Theta Upsilon chapter) 
[13] Iowa & Minnesota: 
 Mark Bates    (Simpson College, Indianola, Iowa – Zeta Delta chapter) 
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[14] Kansas & Nebraska: 
 Dr. Julie  Sellers      (Benedictine College, Kansas – Iota Pi chapter) 
[15] Indiana & Kentucky:      [Vacant] 
[16]  Louisiana & Mississippi: 
  Dr. Linda Lassiter   (Southern University, Louisiana – Beta Sigma chapter) 
[17]  Missouri: 
 Carmen Bourbon    (Cottey College, Missouri - Kappa Gamma chapter) 
[18]  New England States: 
 Angela Tauro  (Fairfield University, Connecticut – Eta Pi chapter) 
[19] New York: 
 Dr. David Aliano  (College of Mount St Vincent, New York –Beta Xi chapter)   
[20] Wisconsin: 
 Matt Borden   (Carthage College – Kenosha – Pi chapter) 
[21] Oklahoma:  [Vacant] 
[22] Pennsylvania & New Jersey: 
 Sandra Laurie Reynolds  (Raritan Valley Community College, New Jersey – Mu Sigma 
chapter) 
[23] Ohio & Tennessee:       [Vacant]  
[24] US Virgin Islands:   [Vacant] 
[25] The Virginias 
 Christopher James       (Bridgewater College, Bridgewater, Virginia - Xi Sigma chapter) 

 If any chapter advisor would be interested in filling one of the Regional vacant Vice-President 
positions appearing above, please inform us of his/her wish. 
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Alpha Mu Gamma National Presidents 

Arthur B. Forster Alpha Apr.1933  -  Jun.1933 
Eleanor Thayer Beta Jun. 1933 -  Oct  1933 
Marea Goddard Alpha Oct. 1933 -  Dec 1935 
May E. Williams Epsilon Dec. 1935 -  Apr 1938 
Dr. Fernand Cattelain Iota Apr. 1938 -  Mar1940 
Meyer Krakowski Alpha Mar. 1940 - Mar 1942 
Eda Ramelli Xi Mar. 1942 - Mar 1948 
Dr. Stella Lovering Alpha Mar. 1948 - Apr 1950 
Josephine L. Indovina Alpha Apr. 1950 - Apr 1952 
Dr. Frank H. Reinsch Nu Apr. 1952 - Apr 1956 
Sister Eloise Therese (1) Sigma Apr. 1956 - Apr 1958 
Dr, Andreina Becker-Colognna Theta Apr. 1958 - Apr 1959 
Sister Eloise Therese (2) Sigma Apr. 1959 - May 1960 
Wesley C. Drummond Gamma May 1960 - May 1962 
Sister Bernard Marie Alpha Beta May 1962 - Apr 1964 
Dr. Richard I. Trapp Psi Apr. 1964 - Mar 1968 
Sister Rosaire Grewen Alpha  Xi Mar. 1968 - Apr 1971 
Dr. Joseph V. Thomas Gamma Iota Apr. 1971 -  Apr 1973 
Dr. Dannielle C. Cooper Delta Epsilon Apr. 1973 -  Apr 1975 
Jacqueline E. Logan Gamma Rho Apr. 1975 -  Jan. 1979  
Dr, James Fonseca Gamma Sigma Jan. 1979 -  Mar 1983 
Dr. Harriet Semke Delta Alpha Mar. 1983 - Feb. 1985 
Carmelita Thomas Alpha Feb. 1985 -  Feb 1989 
Dr. Marina Smith Beta Iota Feb. 1989 -  Feb 1990 
Dr. Earl Thompson Theta Upsilon Oct. 1990 -  Mar 1992 
Dr. John Doohen Beta Psi Feb. 1992 -  Mar 1994 
Dr. Les Caltvedt Theta Upsilon Mar. 1994 -  Jan 1996 
Sally Shulmistras Iota Theta Jan   1996 – Sept1998 
Dr. Franklin Triplett Theta Nu Sept. 1998–Sept 2006  
Lynda Durham Gamma Rho Sept. 2006 – Jan.2008  
Dr. Catherine Campbell Kappa Gamma Jan. 2008 -  Sep. 2009 
Dr. Eileen Wilkinson Eta Pi  Sept. 2009– Oct. 2013 
Dr. Beatriz Gomez-Acuňa Theta Upsilon Oct. 2013- 
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BIENNIAL NATIONAL CONVENTIONS 

First Dec 20-21, 1935  Alpha – Los Angeles City College, Los Angeles,  
Second April 11-12, 1938 Epsilon – Chico State College (*)[USC-Chico] 
Third March 17-19, 1940 Alpha – Los Angeles City College , Los Angeles,  
Fourth March 28-30, 1942 Xi – UC – Santa Barbara (**), Santa Barbara, CA 
Fifth March 20-21, 1948 Xi – UC- Santa Barbara (**)   Santa Barbara, CA 
Sixth April 1-2, 1950 Alpha – Los Angeles City College. Los Angeles,  
Seventh April 5-6, 1952 Phi- Valley College (*) [Los Angeles Valley College] 
Eighth April 10-11, 1954 Gamma – Long Beach City College (**)CA 
Ninth April 14-15, 1956 Nu – UCLA (**) Los Angeles, CA 
Tenth April 11-13, 1958 Xi – UC – Santa Barbara (**) Santa Barbara, CA 
Eleventh May 7-8, 1960 Psi – USC (**) Los Angeles, CA 
Twelfth May 5-6, 1962   Alpha Beta – Marymount College. (**) P CA 
Thirteenth April 18, 1964 Psi – USC (**)  Los Angeles, CA 
Fourteenth April 23, 1966 Sigma – Mount St. Mary’s College, Los Angeles,  
Fifteenth March 22-24, 1969 Wilber Wright College- Gamma Xi (*) &       
  Southwest College,  , Delta Pi (*) 
Sixteenth April 2-4 Alpha Xi – College of Saint Rose (*), Albany, NY 
Seventeenth April 26-28, 1973 Delta Epsilon –M.I.I.S, Monterey, CA (**) 
Eighteenth 1975 Epsilon Rho – Kearney State College, Kearney, NB 
Nineteenth 1977 Gamma Rho – Casper College, Casper, Wyoming 
Twentieth April 6-8, 1979    Gamma Sigma– California Lutheran University,  CA 
Twenty-first April 2-3, 1981 Zeta Xi – Prairie View A&M University, TX 
Twenty-second  March 4-5, 1983 Beta Iota – Antelope Valley College, Lancaster, CA 
Twenty-third Feb. 22-23, 1985 Iota Pi – Benedictine College, Atchison, Kansas 
Twenty-fourth  Nov. 1987 Kappa Nu – Morehouse College, Atlanta, GA 
Twenty-fifth March 16-18, 1989 Iota Theta – Anderson University, Anderson, IN 
Twenty-sixth March 19-21, 1992 Beta Chi – Cardinal Stritch College 
Twenty-seven March 24-26, 1994 Epsilon Chi – Oklahoma City University. OK 
Twenty-eighth January 18-21, 1996 Kappa Omega – Bethune-Cookman College,  FL 
Twenty-ninth Sept. 24-27, 1998 Lambda Omega–Cedar Crest College (***),PA  
Thirtieth March 29–Apr.,2001   Eta Pi– Fairfield University, CT 
Thirty-first Sept. 14 – 16, 2006 Gamma Rho – Casper College, Casper, Wyoming 
Thirty-second  Oct. 15-17, 2009 Eta Pi – Fairfield University, Fairfield, CT 
Thirty-third Oct. 21-22, 2011 Alpha – Los Angeles City College, CA 
Thirty-fourth Oct. 26-29, 2013 Theta Upsilon – Elmhurst College, Illinois 
Thirty-fifth March 24-26, 2016 Nu Iota - University of South Carolina, Upstate, SC  
Thirty-sixth          ?


